From: Raup, Bob

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas. Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Laumbach, Lynda; Raley, Jim; Beacham, Paul

Subject: [EXT] WPX Energy - APE Fee 1 Pad Notification

Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 9:20:02 AM

Good Morning,

Mike, | left you a voice message and thought | would follow it up to the group with an email. This
morning, a small hole developed in the flowline at the APE Fee 1 Pad. This well is located just south
of Carlsbad. A small hole developed and misted light fluids across the road (701 or S. Thomason Rd.)
and onto a neighbors property. The neighbor contacted the emergency services and WPX was
notified. We have been speaking with the landowner and are taking necessary steps to clean up his
property. In addition, we placed some absorbent down on the road to remove any oil that may be
present. An environmental consultant is also on location and we will follow up with an appropriate
notification once all the information has been obtained, but | wanted to make sure the NMOCD was
aware of the incident.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if anyone has any questions or needs additional information.
Thank you,
Bob

Robert W. Raup 11
HSE Supervisor

One Williams Center, 25th Floor | Tulsa, OK 74172
Phone: 539-573-7314 | Mobile: 701-310-5194
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